
SERVICE BULLETIN

NUMBER SO-12-11/81

CATEGORY: ORGANIZATION

ATTENTION: ALL DMC DEALERS/SERVICE MANAGERS

SUBJECT: TECHNICAL REPORT FORM

The format for Technical Reporting as shown in the Service Procedures
Manual, Section 4, Subsection O2, has been changed to a new form
(see attached).

Only the new form should be used for Technical Reporting, and the old
form should be destroyed. The Order No. F-200005 remains the same.

The Technical Report Form may not be used to transmit warranty claims
or other types of service transactions.

Please inform all personnel concerned.

Lutz Feuerabendt
Warranty Manager

LF:mc
Attachment

ISSUED 11/24/81


